
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 
 

To  : All School of Business Graduands 

From  : Registrar, Academic Affairs  

Date  : 24
th
 June 2025 

Subject : Notice to School of Business Graduands 

 

This is to inform the July 2025 graduands from the School of Business who were scheduled to collect 

their academic attire on Wednesday, June 25, 2025, that the collection has been rescheduled to 

Thursday, June 26 and Friday, June 27 2025. 

Please organize to collect your attire on either of these new dates. 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Rose Gathii (Ph.D) 

Registrar, Academic Affairs 

 Cc:  Vice Chancellor & CEO 

        DVC-ASA, DVC-FPD, DVC-RIO 

        Deans/Directors/CoDs/Managers. 

 

 


